Town of Newmarket, thank you for your letter regarding proposed new development from the subject
applicant. Following is our comments:

1. The areais designated as Oak Ridge Moraine land, how could such a huge residential
development happen here? Environmental impact is disastrous;

2. Current provincial government is builder friendly, they reverse some land use policy and
measures implemented by previous Liberal government. In last 30 years, too much green land
has been paved for development. That has to stop. Ontario needs to grow vertically, not
horizontally.

We are against this project. They are selling and building west of Yonge. That is it. No more.
Save Green Land.

Thank You.
Li Xiaofeng and Zhou Ping



